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	Dear Parents,
   We had a great first week of school! Thank you for giving me the opportunity to teach your child this year. We have a class website that I will keep updated for you. You will find spelling, important dates, and updates for our classroom. Please contact me at any time with questions or concerns.
  Our first week was lots of fun! This week you will see homework and our routines starting to develop. Students will begin to have homework in Math and Spelling. Students will have weekly spelling this year. It helps them to grow as writers. They will bring home their words every Monday and we will quiz them on Friday. We are also doing a word of the day, those words will be their bonus words each week. Bonus words will not be counted against them it will only help them if they get others wrong. We will be charting our progress and setting goals each week.
   Students will start Science and Social Studies this week. In Social Studies they will be looking at maps, Science we will be looking at weathering and erosion. Math has started as well, you will be seeing homework each night this week unless it is a test day. Tests occur after every 5th lesson. Please practice those multiplication facts. 
   Picture day packets, 4th grade permission slips, and our Concord News Letter are in your child’s blue Monday Folder. Please send back their folders ASAP. Girls Book Club permission slips are also in today’s Monday Folder. Girls Book Club is a once a month meeting that lasts from 3pm-4pm. Their permission slip must be turned in before they are allowed to attend. 
   4th Graders will be going to Flywheelers on Tuesday September 19th, even though there was a misprint on the Concord News Letter. Students must dress for the weather and bring a disposable lunch. 
  It is imperative that your child is on time and ready to class. Students who are late will miss a portion of our Language time. We do this first thing in the morning because students learn better in the morning. I am looking forward to an amazing school year!
Mrs. Fettig  
Mrs. Fettig
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Important Dates

· Tuesday September 19th: 4th Grade Flywheelers trip 8:45-2:45pm. 
· Wednesday September 20th: Picture Day
· Wednesday September 20th: Girls Book Club 3-4pm (must turn in permission slip before attending).
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday September 21st: School Board Meeting
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